
 

 
 
 

 

 

10 May 2023 

Dear parent/ carer 

Brighton Coastal Town – Year 10 

As part of the Year 11 photography topic ‘Creative Landscape’ the Creative Arts department is 

organising a trip to Brighton coastal town on Thursday 29 June. This trip will be a valuable 

experience for the students as it will provide an opportunity to explore a local landmark and record 

their experience using photographic techniques, which will be planned in school prior to the visit. 

The photographs taken by the students during the trip will help develop evidence for the GCSE 

assessment objectives going into year 11.  

Throughout the day, we will follow a planned route of Brighton as one group. Students will each 

be given a workbook to complete during the day as a guide for their photography. All students are 

expected to meet our highest expectations of behaviour.  

Your child is expected to arrive at The Hamble School by 8:00am ready to depart from school at 

8:30am. The mode of transport will be school minibus. Students will depart Brighton at 2:30pm 

and we anticipate to return to school by 4:00pm. We ask that parents are flexible with this return 

time owing to any unexpected road traffic.  

Students can bring their own packed lunch to the trip or bring money to buy food and must wear 

their school uniform but are permitted to wear comfortable footwear for walking. If your child is 

entitled to a Free School Meal, a packed lunch will be provided. 

If you give permission for your child to attend the day then please make a payment of £5.00 by 
Friday 16 June on Scopay. Payments can also be made by cash/ cheque – Please include the 
exact amount in an envelope and hand into the Main office, if you wish to use this method of 
payment. All parents/ carers will also need to complete the consent form on EVOLVE. 
 
If you have any questions about this trip, please contact me via general@thehambleschool.co.uk  
 

 
Miss M Petty 
Teacher of Art and Photography  
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If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


